
Service Bulletin
 Outboard No.  2005-03

Circulate to: Sales Manager Accounting Service Manager Technician Parts Manager

THE INFORMATION IN THIS DOCUMENT IS CONFIDENTIAL AND PROTECTED BY COPYRIGHT AND IS THE PROPERTY OF MERCURY MARINE.

This document is provided for the sole and exclusive use of the original recipient as prescribed by Mercury Marine and may not be distributed or copied, digitally or otherwise,
without the prior written consent of Mercury Marine.

2005-03  MAY  2005   © 2005 Mercury Marine  Page 1 / 1

 

Direct Injector Compression Washers
Models Affected

All Mercury Racing 3.0 Liter DFI (OptiMax) Products

Situation
Beginning in 2006 model year, all Mercury Racing 3.0 liter DFI products switched to rubber
direct injector compression washers.
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a - Standard compression washer
b - New rubber compression washer

Correction
This  update  is  not  required  on  past  models;  however,  if  servicing  direct  injectors  or
compression  washers  on  a  Mercury  Racing  3.0  liter  DFI  product,  Mercury  Racing
recommends replacing all existing compression washers with six new rubber washers.
IMPORTANT:   When replacing compression washers, replace all six washers.
The standard (steel) washer is still a valid part for other products, so the part number does
not supersede to that of the rubber washer. Order the Direct Injector Compression Washer
Kit (859404A06), which includes six new washers and installation instructions.
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